
March 18, 2021 

Re: In Support of SB 212 

 

Chairman Hilderbrand and Senate Public Health and Welfare Committee Members,   

 

Please vote in favor of SB 212. Kansas residents should have the freedom to make the best 

informed medical decision for their child/children and themselves. We don’t force people to give 

kidneys or take vitamins, so why should we force anyone to get vaccines that are not 100% safe 

or 100% effective. Medical should be between a patient and their doctor. The government should 

not control what we do to our bodies. Everyone is entitled to make the best health choices for 

themselves and their children. 

 

Sincerely,  

Brooke Hamilton 

Topeka, Kansas 

Shawnee County 

Senate District 20 


